
May 14, 2020 
Dear Parents, 
On Monday, June 1st, your child will be participating in a virtual Lower School Field Day.  We have fun, silly 
Minute-To-Win-It Games and Challenges planned that will provide closure to the school year.  The games and 
challenges have minimal supplies.  Field Day will be led by your child’s PE teacher, assisted by homeroom 
teachers and special area teachers.  
 
Field Day Plan 

● Coach Brown or Coach Engelhardt will explain/demonstrate an activity to all students in one grade in 
the main Zoom Meeting Room (see below for grade level Zoom access).  

● After the introduction, students will be sent to four Zoom Breakout Rooms for several minutes to 
perform the activity, and then return to the main Zoom Meeting Room to learn about the next activity.   

● During the last ten minutes of Field Day, students will have time to socialize and eat a snack with their 
friends in the Zoom Breakout Rooms.  

● Field Day times and Zoom login information are listed below. 
 

 ​Monday, June 1st 
 
8:30 - 9:45   First Grade  8:30 - 9:45  Second Grade  
Ms. Engelhardt  Mr. Brown 
Zoom ID:  Zoom ID: 
309-457-9207  450-808-5779  
Password: coac​h3 Password: brown3 
 
10:15 - 11:30  Third Grade 10:15 - 11:30  Fourth Grade 
Ms. Engelhardt Mr. Brown 
Zoom ID: Zoom ID: 
309-457-9207 450-808-5779 
Password: coach​3 Password: brown​3 
 
Important Preparation Information  

● Students should wear their Porter-Gaud physical education uniform and gym shoes.  
● Please make sure your child’s iPad is fully charged.  
● The majority of games/challenges are performed standing using a table.  Your child needs a table at least 

30 inches wide for the games/challenges.  
● The supplies needed for Field Day are common household products and hopefully you will already have 

the items.  If you need to purchase any supplies, Dollar Tree sells the items.   ​(Please click here for the 
Supply List and Set-Up Information.) 

● During Field Day, we will be taking screenshots and videos of the children.  Please make sure to 
position your child’s iPad so we can see them performing the games/challenges.  A good placement for 
your child’s iPad will be the opposite end of the table from where your child is standing.  

 
We are looking forward to an exciting virtual Field Day.  If you have any questions please contact Marcia 
Engelhardt or Cameron Brown.    ​mengelhardt@portergaud.edu​         ​cbrown@portergaud.edu 
 
     Marcia Engelhar​dt         ​Cameron Brown     Brannen Greenslade Julie Ellison 
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